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Monday 1é6th December

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Thursday 9th January, we are very excited to tell you that a magician is
coming to Year é to perform a magic show.

The purpose of this visit is to infroduce our new topic: Is this real life or is this just
fantasy? It also celebrates the new book that we will be studying for the new
term linked to magic and adventure - The Nowhere Emporium by Ross

Mackenzie.

The Magic show will be an interactive workshop. To support us in providing
this workshop, we kindly ask for a conftribution of £3.50 per pupil.

Please direct any questions to your child’s class teacher.
Kind regards,

Mrs Ajewole and Mrs Pesani

Year 6 Magic Show - Thursday 9 January

Child's Name: Class:

o |I/We will pay £3.50 towards the workshop on Parent Pay.
o I/We will pay £3.50 towards the workshop in cash.

Signed: (Parent/Carer)




